
2 December 2019 
 

Nuvve Corporation comment on revision of battery technical standard 3.3.1: 
 

Nuvve has no further requests for adjustments to this standard. We appreciate the careful 
consideration this working group has given to electric vehicles as integrated resources in the 
Danish electric system. This acknowledgement that a single technical standard need not be 
indiscriminately applied to all inverter-based devices is a significant step forward in vehicle-
grid-integration that we hope will inspire similarly-nuanced new standards and 
reconsideration of previously established rules in Nordpool, the EU, and beyond. Energinet 
continues to be a leader in application of V2G technology. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jacqueline Piero 
Director of Policy 
Nuvve Corporation 


